
 

 

 
Reg. No: 57-093/093/21-19 
Zagreb, 21 December 2022 
 
 
 

TO ALL CREDIT INSTITUTIONS 
Attention of: Management Board 

 
 
Subject:  Revocation of EBA guidelines on reporting and disclosure of measures applied 

due to the epidemic 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
On 16 December 2022, the European Banking Authority (hereinafter: EBA) revoked the 
Guidelines on reporting and disclosure of exposures subject to measures applied in response to 
the COVID�19 crisis (EBA/GL/2020/07). The Guidelines are revoked as of 1 January 2023. 
 
By their revocation, expectations of the Croatian National Bank (hereinafter: CNB) related to the 
application of these Guidelines cease to exist. Hence, 31 December 2022 is the last reference date 
in relation to which the CNB expects the delivery of reports and disclosure of information in line 
with the aforementioned Guidelines. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Tomislav Ćorić 

Vicegovernor 


